
CONSTRUCTION ALERT
TED CRAIG REGIONAL PARK  

CULVERT & SIDEWALK REPLACEMENT

WHAT
This project is located at the northwest end of the lake at Ted Craig Regional Park. The current 
corrugated metal pipe (CMP) culverts have deteriorated beyond repair and the sidewalk is now 
undermined and, in some areas, has detached from the structure. 

This project is to demo the sidewalk over the culverts, demo what is left of the CMP, remove riprap 
and replace with precast or cast in place concrete box with two new 18-inch diameter corrugated 
metal pipes over a marine mattress, riprap reinforcement, and replacement of concrete sidewalk.

WHEN
Anticipated Construction Duration:  
July 2022 through September 2022

Working Days/Hours:  
Monday – Friday, 8:00am to 5:00pm

PROJECT LOCATION
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Contact 
Information

Mario Garcia  
(OCPW Supervising Construction Inspector)

(714) 599-0681

Paul Weaver  
(OCPW Sr. Construction Inspector)

(714) 719-1742


